

15 Marylebone Road | London | NW1 5JD

ccgfoi@nw.london.nhs.uk

29 December 2017

Dear Ms Ellen.

Freedom of Information request Brent CCG (Ref: CCG/9121)

Thank you for your Freedom of Information request made to Brent CCG.

## You requested the following information:

Dear NHS Brent Clinical Commissioning Group,

Under the Freedom of Information Act I would like to request the following information. The names of the individuals who hold the following positions:

Chief Clinical Information Officer IT Director
Chief Nursing Information Officer Chief Operating Officer
Medical Director
Finance Director
Senior Information Risk Officer
Chief Information Officer

Please could you also include contact email addresses

## Our response to your request is:

Our Governing Body members will cover these roles and they are listed on our website – <a href="www.brentccg.nhs.uk">www.brentccg.nhs.uk</a>. One further individual includes our Director of Informatics (North West London Collaboration of CCGs) Bill Sturman.

All can be contacted on <a href="mailto:BRECCG.BrentEnquiries@nhs.net">BRECCG.BrentEnquiries@nhs.net</a>.

If you are dissatisfied with your response you can request an internal review of your response by emailing <a href="mailto:ccgfoi@nw.london.nhs.uk">ccgfoi@nw.london.nhs.uk</a>. The outcome will be reported back to you. Where you feel your request has still not been dealt with properly, you can



appeal to the Information Commissioner by writing to: *The Information Commissioner, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow SK9 5AF.* 

Further information on the Freedom of Information Act is available at: http://www.ico.org.uk.

Yours sincerely,

**Freedom of Information Team**